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To: AssistantSchoolsDivisionSuperintendent
Chief Education Supervisors (CID and SGOD)
Public Schools District In-Charge
Public and Private Elementary and Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned
This Division

2ND EXTEIITSION OF'THE TTACHER-ADVISER TRAINING COURSE (TATCI
ATYD STUDEI{T LEADER DEVELOPMEIVT PROGRAM (SLDPI

1. Relative to the conduct of Teacher-Adviser Training Course (TATC) and
Student Leader Development Program (SLDP), the DepEd kaming Management
System (DLMS) had undergone a system fix tJlat affected the set-up and accessibility
of the training courses.

2. Pursuant to Unnumbered Memorandum from the Office of the Assistant
Secretary for Youttr Affairs and Special Concerns (OASYASC), this O{fice informs ali
teacher-advisers and student leaders on the 2"d Extension of the Teacher-Adviser
Training Course (TATC) and Student Leader Development Program (SLDP) to
commence on July 4, 2022, until July 3I, 2022 to provide the participants ample
time to complete the training program.

3. For details, please see enclosed Unnumbered Memorandum.

4. For immediate dissemination and compliance.
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MEMORAITDUM

To:

Subject:

Date:

From:

Regional Directors and BARMM Education Minister
Schools Division Superintendents
Youth Formatlon Coordinators
Regional and Division Project Development Oflicers
Private and hrblic-School Heads
All Other Concerned

Assistant Secretarv
Yout-h Affairs and Specia-l Concerns

2!TD EXTENSION OF THE TEACHER-ADVISER TRAINING
COURSE (TATCI AND STUDENT LEADER DEVELOPMENT
PROGITAM {SLDPI

Jrne 28, 2022

This is with reference to the recently conducted Teacher-Adviser Training Course
(TATC) a-nd Student Leader Development Program (SLDP) via DepEd Learning
Management System (DLMS) which was extended until June 30,2022.

Last June 21, 2022, the Information, Communication ald ?echnoiory Service (ICTS)

informed ttre Youth Formation Division (YFD) that the DepEd Learning Management
System (DLMS) had undergone a system fix that affected the set- up and accessibfity
of the training courses.

In this regard, the Office of the Assistant Secretary for Youth Affairs and Special
Concerns (OASYASC) through the YFD, would like to inform all teacher-advisers and
student leaders that the access to the TATC and SLDP rvill commence on Juiy O4,
2022, and. will be extended until JuIy 3I, 2022 to provide the participants ample
time to complete the training program.

For more information, questions, and concerns on this matter, please contact Mr.
Rovin James Canja, OIC-Chief of YFD, at (02) 8 637 9874 or email at
bl ss.r.ld(ii'.de pcrl. p.ov.nh (cc: Ms. Clare Michelle I. Paclibar at
clarc.paclibantideped.qov.oh)

For immediate dissemination and compliance.
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